
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Newsletter 2024 – Number 14                                                                13 December 2024 
Dear Parents  

 

This week’s news …. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the children (and staff!) 

loved our whole school trip to 

the pantomime at the Hall for 

Cornwall. 

 

Many thanks to the School Association for funding 

the transport cost and subsidising the tickets.   
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TEC GIRLS Eco Homes Day at Porthtowan Eco Park. 
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Boscastle Christmas Lights 

 Switch-On 

 

It was great to see so many 

families come along to the village 

Christmas Lights Switch-On after it 

was postponed last week.  

 

As always we appreciate your 

support which enables us to join in 

with community events.  

 

 

Next week: 

 

Christmas Jumpers 

Next week, children can wear their  

Christmas jumpers on: 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday     

                                
 

 

 

 

Please come along and join us for the  

Carol Service 
At Forrabury Church 

 
Fri 20 Dec at 2pm 

 
 

Children will be dismissed at the end of the Carol Service – 
any parents unable to attend please pick-up from the church 

 

Kind regards     

Sara Haden      
Headteacher 


